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27" January 2016
Dear Parents and Carers,

This term we will be learning more about our family history and how things have changed over time. As part of
this we will be looking at inventions, exploring different materials and thinking about why they are used.

To help the children to fully understand and engage with this learning, we have planned a trip to the Museum of
Childhood in Bethnal Green on Wednesday 3rd February.

We will have time to explore the Museum and will also be taking part in a teaching session led by the Museum
that will allow the children to explore old and new toys, look at the materials and to make their own toy to take
back to school. There is a charge attached to the teaching session so we are asking for a voluntary contribution
of £3 per child.

A packed lunch will be required for the day. Please remember that we are a healthy school and children’s
packed lunches need to reflect this. We kindly ask that they do not bring fizzy drinks, crisps, sweets, chocolate
flavoured products etc. in their packed lunches. Your support in this matter is hugely appreciated. Please do let
us know if your child needs a school packed lunch by this Friday 29" January.

We do have space for some parents to join us to assist with escorting the children on the day. We will be
leaving at 9.15am and returning to school for 3.25pm so we know this may be tricky for some of you. We will
also be travelling by tube and taking part in age specific learning activities so it will not be possible for us to
travel with any younger brothers and sisters. We kindly ask that; where possible, accompanying bring an
Oyster Card for underground travel.

Please fill in the permission slip below and return it in a clearly labelled envelope. The class teacher will collect
them in the classroom not in the playground. Please do not hand them into the office.

Many thanks,

The Year 1 Team

Please tick if appropriate:
| give permission for my child, to attend the Museum of Childhood on

Wednesday 3 February and enclose a contribution of £3 towards the cost. | am aware that as a healthy school

my child’s lunch will not contain fizzy drinks, crisps, sweets, chocolate flavoured products etc.

| will be able to accompany my child on the day.

My child would like a school packed lunch.



mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/

